
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 
Notification of an Additional Item of Key Decision business 

 
 
 
The following item of business will be considered by Cabinet at its meeting on 
14 June 2011.  It was not included in the Cabinet’s Forward Work Plan 
(published on 16 May 2011) and it cannot wait until the next meeting of Cabinet 
on 26 July 2011; 
 
 

•   Proposed Closure of Grafton Primary School 
 
In accordance with Part 5 (Access to Information Procedure Rules – General 
Exception - paragraph 22) of the Constitution, the Chairman of the Children’s 
Services Select Committee, Mrs C Soden has been informed in writing on 7 
June 2011. 
 
 
 
Dr Carlton Brand 
Director of Resources 
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